
McDonald, Mack <mmcdonald@sanjuancountyut.gov>

Renewing Tourism Tax Advisory Board Members
Yamamoto-Sparks, Allison <ayamamoto@sanjuancountyut.gov> Fri, Jan 3, 2025 at 4:24 PM
To: "McDonald, Mack" <mmcdonald@sanjuancounty.org>

Mack-

We have two Tourism Tax Advisory board members whose terms will expire on January 31, 2025- Jennifer Davila and Bill
Haven.  Both would like to renew, and both are for 4 year positions. 

Thanks,
Allison

--
Allison Yamamoto-Sparks
Visitor Services Manager
San Juan County Visitor Services
(435) 587-3235  Ext 4137
Visit us at: www.utahscanyoncountry.com
Follow our blog: utahscanyoncountry.wordpress.com
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